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Public Service of New Hampshire

July 12, 1984
SBN- E79
T.F. B7.1.2

' United ".,tates Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Victor Nerses, Seabrooic Project Manager
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

Dear Sir:

This is to confirm a meeting with you, Mr. Denton, Mr. Eisenhut, et al
at 1:30 P.M. on August 9, 1984 at your Bethesda, Maryland offices.

The purpose of the meeting is a presentation to you on the Seabrook Project
covering status of Engineering, Licensing, Construction, Startup & Operations, QA,
management actions taken since March 1, 1984, and schedule projections for com-
pleting Unit I and future plans for transferring responsibility to a managing
agent.

Attending for the Owners will be:

E. A. Brown
W. B. Derrickson
R. J. Harrison
G. S. Thomas
G. Gram
J. DeVincentis
G. Mcdonald
A. Ebner

If there are any questions, please contact me.

Very truly yours,
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cc: Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Service List
D. G. Eisenhut [
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Seabrook Station Construction Field Office P.O. Box 700 Seabrook, NH 03874


